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8th March 2023 

     

Dear Parents 

 

I am writing to inform you of our plans for next week’s industrial action which will 

affect our ability to keep some classes open. Based on the information provided by 

staff intending to strike, the following classes will be closed on the following days:  

 

Wednesday 15th March  Thursday 16th March 
 

Reception    Year 1   
Year 1     Year 3 
Year 3     Year 4  
Year 4     Year 6 
Year 6  
 
Little Acorns will stay open for pupils remaining in school.  
 
We regret the inconvenience that this will cause but as a school who values 
their staff, we respect their legal right to strike and take action. We will endeavour to 
keep you updated on the future strike dates (if they continue) as there may be 
further class closures.  
 
Should anything change in the meantime I will inform you immediately. Thank you 
for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Mr Ramsden 
Headteacher 
 
  
 


